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From:

Sent: 22 September 2017 10:36

To: LocalPlan

Subject: T&W Council's Future Plan

We strongly feel that the S&N   canals within the T&W Council area should be protected within the T&W Council 

Future Plan  

In the past many parts of canals have been partly filled in,     built over and developed and lost to canal use.Canals 'In 

Water' are available for many leisure activities and with the associated flora and fauna are all a very important part 

of the local economy. 

Faye and Alan Smith 
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